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YEAR 2 LEAVER’S PICNIC 
Wednesday, 22nd July (11:30am-1pm)  

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As a school, we recognise the importance of formally saying goodbye to our Year 2 children and 
celebrating their time at St Chad’s: in light of the current situation that we find ourselves in, we believe 
that this is even more vital than ever before. I am therefore thrilled to invite your child to our Year 2 
Leaver’s Picnic on Wednesday, 22nd July (11:30am-1pm).  
 
Please note that due to the current safety measures that we have in place, this session will be taking 
place on our school field, with social distancing measures in place. Regrettably, we are not in a 
position to invite parents to the picnic or onto our school premises. In the event of rain, the session will 
be moved to our school hall. Both Year 2 classes will be split up into two separate class ‘bubbles’: no 
other children will be on site during the picnic.  
 
To support with our risk assessments, we are asking all parents to confirm whether they will be 
sending their child to the picnic. If you would like your child to attend our picnic, please telephone 
school on 01332 345997 or send a message to your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo. Due to 
our strict safety measures, we will only be able to authorise children on site to the picnic once 
attendance has been confirmed in advance.  
 

It is essential that your child is dropped off and picked up promptly please: 
 
Drop off 11:30am 
Pick Up 1pm  

 
For our picnic celebration, please provide your child with the following items: 
 

 A small picnic, suitable for eating outside (a ‘packed lunch’ style picnic would be ideal) 
 A drink 
 Something sensible to sit on (a scarf, small towel or blanket) 

 
Please ensure all items are brought onto school premises in a named carrier bag. Please do not send 
in your child in with any hot food. Please ensure that your child is suitably dressed in comfortable 
clothing and sensible footwear (high heels and flip-flops are not permitted). Please ensure that your 
child has a sunhat, in the event of very warm weather, and a coat with a hood in the event of light rain 
 
We hope that your child will be able to join us for this special celebration. Thank you, as always, for 
your ongoing support.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

K.Leach 
 

Ms. K Leach      Headteacher 


